
1

Theavy Newman-Richmond

From: Timothy Johnson
Sent: Friday, May 08, 2009 4:05 PM
To: Stephen Cowne (LES); Wyatt Padgett (LES); Don Dotson (CTR)
Cc: Brian Smith; Tyrone Naquin; JKeith Everly

The NRC staff performed an acceptance review of your submittal, dated May 7, 2009, for the "License Amendment to the 
Standard Practice Procedures Plan for the Protection of Classified Matter for the Addition of the TSB," and found that 
the submittal is acceptable for review. 
 


